
July 18, 1995 

 

 

Mr. Gary A. Gaines 

2125 St. Raymond’s Avenue #4D 

Bronx, NY 10462 

 

Dear Mr. Gaines: 

 

Thank you very much for your interest in employment with the Assassination Records Review Board. 

  

 

The selection process for an investigator involved meeting with several highly qualified applicants, 

unfortunately we are not able to offer you a position. 

 

Thank you again for your interest in the Review Board.  We wish you the best of luck in your 

endeavors. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 


